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nasa is funding eight new studies aimed at better understanding how the
human body reacts to spaceflight these studies will be done on earth
without the need for samples and data from astronauts a
multidisciplinary team of researchers based at yale will launch a series
of studies aimed at accelerating understanding of bipolar disorder and
generating new and more effective treatments limited intervention
studies aimed at improving postpartum mental disorders after medically
complicated pregnancy were found most with a high risk of bias there was
some evidence to suggest that postpartum depression and anxiety scores
improved after early intervention we repeat our definition of
replicability with emphasis added obtaining consistent results across
studies aimed at answering the same scientific question each of which
has obtained its own data in this paper studies using antecedent
interventions commitment goal setting information and modeling will be
discussed first followed by studies using consequence interventions
feedback and rewards the emergence of artificial intelligence ai and its
progressively wider impact on many sectors requires an assessment of its
effect on the achievement of the sustainable development goals
replicability means obtaining consistent results across studies aimed at
answering the same scientific question using new data or other new
computational methods one typically expects reproducibility in
computational results but expectations about replicability are more
nuanced replicability means obtaining consistent results across studies
aimed at answering the same scientific question each of which has
obtained its own data in short reproducing research involves using the
original data and code while replicating research involves new data
collection and similar methods used by previous studies studies aimed at
improving our understanding of the molecular basis of sensitivity and
resistance will soon allow us to further tailor our therapeutic
strategies main the studies included interventions aimed at higher
education students based on the transmission of information on a topic
related to health and with the aim of developing competences in the
participants to understand the information and adopt healthy behaviours
that protect health replicability is obtaining consistent results across
studies aimed at answering the same scientific question each of which
has obtained its own data two studies may be considered to have
replicated if they obtain consistent results given the level of
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uncertainty inherent in the system under study this paper reviews the
background to five primary care case control studies collectively known
as the caper studies cancer prediction in exeter these studies on
colorectal lung prostate research synthesis or evidence synthesis is the
process of combining the results of multiple primary research studies
aimed at testing the same conceptual hypothesis it may be applied to
either quantitative 1 or qualitative research 2 various studies have
been conducted to analyze the gut bacteriome in adults and children to
get comparative insight into the respective microbiota the most common
techniques involved in these comparative studies have been 16s rrna gene
sequencing and shotgun metagenomic sequencing a systematic review of
methodology used in studies aimed at creating charts of fetal brain
structures by vera donadono 1 2 angelo cavallaro 2 nia w roberts 3
christos ioannou 2 aris t papageorghiou 2 4 and raffaele napolitano 1 2
5 1 fetal medicine unit university college london hospitals nhs
foundation trust london wc1e 6db uk 2 1 a systematic approach to
encourage pro environmental behaviour various environmental problems
pose a threat to environmental sustainability among which global warming
urban air pollution water shortages environmental noise and loss of
biodiversity whether the goal is to identify and describe trends and
variation in populations create new measures of key phenomena or
describe samples in studies aimed at identifying causal effects
description plays a critical role in the scientific pro cess in general
and education research in particular 1 introduction being a social
creature enables human to be in tendency to create social relations and
to join other social relations in any stage of his life individuals who
have been in socialization period since his birth configure his life
through social skills benchmarking studies aimed at clustering and
classification tasks using k means fuzzy c means and evolutionary neural
networks by adam pickens and saptarshi sengupta department of computer
science and information systems murray state university murray ky 42071
usa author to whom correspondence should be addressed mach learn knowl
background identification of neonatal danger signs and immediate access
to health care are two global efforts aimed at enhancing newborn and
child survival by preventing 75 of neonatal deaths despite various small
scale studies on women s awareness of neonatal danger signs in ethiopia
little is known about the level of receiving health information on those
danger signs during the
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nasa funds eight studies to protect astronaut health on long May 11 2024
nasa is funding eight new studies aimed at better understanding how the
human body reacts to spaceflight these studies will be done on earth
without the need for samples and data from astronauts
investigators launch study aimed at accelerating Apr 10 2024 a
multidisciplinary team of researchers based at yale will launch a series
of studies aimed at accelerating understanding of bipolar disorder and
generating new and more effective treatments
the effectiveness of postpartum interventions aimed at Mar 09 2024
limited intervention studies aimed at improving postpartum mental
disorders after medically complicated pregnancy were found most with a
high risk of bias there was some evidence to suggest that postpartum
depression and anxiety scores improved after early intervention
replicability reproducibility and replicability in science Feb 08 2024
we repeat our definition of replicability with emphasis added obtaining
consistent results across studies aimed at answering the same scientific
question each of which has obtained its own data
a review of intervention studies aimed at household energy Jan 07 2024
in this paper studies using antecedent interventions commitment goal
setting information and modeling will be discussed first followed by
studies using consequence interventions feedback and rewards
the role of artificial intelligence in achieving the nature Dec 06 2023
the emergence of artificial intelligence ai and its progressively wider
impact on many sectors requires an assessment of its effect on the
achievement of the sustainable development goals
reproducibility and replicability in research national Nov 05 2023
replicability means obtaining consistent results across studies aimed at
answering the same scientific question using new data or other new
computational methods one typically expects reproducibility in
computational results but expectations about replicability are more
nuanced
reproducibility and replicability in science report Oct 04 2023
replicability means obtaining consistent results across studies aimed at
answering the same scientific question each of which has obtained its
own data in short reproducing research involves using the original data
and code while replicating research involves new data collection and
similar methods used by previous studies
secondary kit mutations the gist of drug resistance and Sep 03 2023
studies aimed at improving our understanding of the molecular basis of
sensitivity and resistance will soon allow us to further tailor our
therapeutic strategies main
efficacy of health literacy interventions aimed to improve Aug 02 2023
the studies included interventions aimed at higher education students
based on the transmission of information on a topic related to health
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and with the aim of developing competences in the participants to
understand the information and adopt healthy behaviours that protect
health
summary reproducibility and replicability in science ncbi Jul 01 2023
replicability is obtaining consistent results across studies aimed at
answering the same scientific question each of which has obtained its
own data two studies may be considered to have replicated if they obtain
consistent results given the level of uncertainty inherent in the system
under study
the caper studies five case control studies aimed at May 31 2023 this
paper reviews the background to five primary care case control studies
collectively known as the caper studies cancer prediction in exeter
these studies on colorectal lung prostate
research synthesis wikipedia Apr 29 2023 research synthesis or evidence
synthesis is the process of combining the results of multiple primary
research studies aimed at testing the same conceptual hypothesis it may
be applied to either quantitative 1 or qualitative research 2
full article gut bacteroides species in health and disease Mar 29 2023
various studies have been conducted to analyze the gut bacteriome in
adults and children to get comparative insight into the respective
microbiota the most common techniques involved in these comparative
studies have been 16s rrna gene sequencing and shotgun metagenomic
sequencing
a systematic review of methodology used in studies aimed at Feb 25 2023
a systematic review of methodology used in studies aimed at creating
charts of fetal brain structures by vera donadono 1 2 angelo cavallaro 2
nia w roberts 3 christos ioannou 2 aris t papageorghiou 2 4 and raffaele
napolitano 1 2 5 1 fetal medicine unit university college london
hospitals nhs foundation trust london wc1e 6db uk 2
encouraging pro environmental behaviour an integrative Jan 27 2023 1 a
systematic approach to encourage pro environmental behaviour various
environmental problems pose a threat to environmental sustainability
among which global warming urban air pollution water shortages
environmental noise and loss of biodiversity
descriptive analysis in education a guide for researchers Dec 26 2022
whether the goal is to identify and describe trends and variation in
populations create new measures of key phenomena or describe samples in
studies aimed at identifying causal effects description plays a critical
role in the scientific pro cess in general and education research in
particular
review of studies aimed at bringing social skills for Nov 24 2022 1
introduction being a social creature enables human to be in tendency to
create social relations and to join other social relations in any stage
of his life individuals who have been in socialization period since his
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birth configure his life through social skills
make free full text benchmarking studies aimed at Oct 24 2022
benchmarking studies aimed at clustering and classification tasks using
k means fuzzy c means and evolutionary neural networks by adam pickens
and saptarshi sengupta department of computer science and information
systems murray state university murray ky 42071 usa author to whom
correspondence should be addressed mach learn knowl
the receipt of health information on neonatal dangers signs Sep 22 2022
background identification of neonatal danger signs and immediate access
to health care are two global efforts aimed at enhancing newborn and
child survival by preventing 75 of neonatal deaths despite various small
scale studies on women s awareness of neonatal danger signs in ethiopia
little is known about the level of receiving health information on those
danger signs during the
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